November 2017 Committee Report

Club Captain

LEI had two teams, 12 juniors, in this years Peter Palmer Relays held on the 10th
September at Sutton Park with myself, Liz Heaton and Alastair Paterson as the supervising
adults. Our LEltining fast team managed a credible 3rd in the Joan George Trophy and our
fLElying foxes team managed to finish in a respectable 17th place. The entry fees of both
teams were subsidised by the club, as per the clubs policy of paying 75% of the junior relay
teams entry fee. Without this financial commitment of the club, our junior squad would
struggle to succeed in competitions. Hopefully these juniors will continue with our sport of
orienteering into adulthood and help grow our club.

At the moment, LEI have a very low number of entries into the East Midlands
Championships on the 10th December at Eyam Moor. This years East Midland Champs is
also a junior Interland selection race.

The options are going to be very limited for next years CompassSport cup heat with
Shrewsbury or Rotherham as the closest venues listed on the BOF website. As yet | have
not had the official entry form. CompassSport Cup Heat - 11th March 2018

Club Shop

3 new tops wanted from various members, none in stock - Need to order from Bryzos (new
name for Siven)

Note - | have still not ordered these tops since the last committee meeting

Club Championship T-shirt needs ordering
Social Media
LEI Facebook Page
426 Page Likes (up 21 Likes)
e Monthly Average Organic Post Reach - 75 people
LEI Facebook Group
64 Club Members
e Page & Group Admin Roger Phillips, Chris Phillips (Chairman)
e Page Editor Bob Haskins , Steve Chafer (Vice Chairman)
e Page & Group Moderator Wendy West

LEI Twitter - 126 followers (up 4 followers)
e Tweeter-in-chief Roger Phillips

Ashby Map Runners Facebook Page
22 - Page Likes - no other statistics available
e Page Admin - Peter Hornsby

Note - AMR Facebook Page has recently started being used again and for Safequarding
reasons Wendy West should be listed as a page moderator for the Ashby Map Runners
Facebook page.



